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Rapid Innovation for Local Government during COVID-19
Call for Information

The Local Government Association has produced a webinar which provides insights into the leadership of innovation and change during COVID-19.  We are putting out this 'Call for Information'.  We would like to hear more from councillors about their insights and best practices in encouraging and supporting rapid innovation and change. 
Please complete the simple form below and email it to Michael Barrett at the LGA on michael.barrett@local.gov.uk.

	Name:
	Local authority:
[bookmark: _GoBack]

	What are your reflections and feedback on the ‘rapid innovation’ webinar? 

	

	What have you learnt from past experiences that might help other Cllrs seeking to lead change and innovation? 

	

	Describe the innovation approaches that have worked for your council?  And, what are they key transferable learning points?  

	

	Which areas of innovation, change and collaborative leadership would you like the LGA to explore in future webinars?

	

	Contact email/mobile phone:
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